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One only has to look at the previously green spaces besides highways and off ramps to know what
will become of our parks if the city allows temporary homeless housing in them. These spaces are
vital to the community and children in particular. Please don’t subject hard working families to the
blight of homelessness at our treasured community parks. It’s not safe, hygienic, or fair. 
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